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January 21, 2021 

 

Brandy Allen 

CorneaGen-Winston-Salem 

101 N. Chestnut St., Ste. 303  

Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

 

 Dear Brandy Allen, 

 

This letter confirms that  CorneaGen-Winston-Salem is registered with the Delaware 

Tissue Bank until April 30, 2022. 

Thank you for notifying the Bureau of Communicable Diseases office in a timely manner 

of any changes to the information contained in the registration form.  Please continue to 

keep contact information current to ensure timely delivery of updates and notifications. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number below or via my e-mail. 

Best regards, 

Diane Smith 
Diane Smith 

Compliance Specialist  

Delaware Division of Public Health 

Bureau of Infectious Disease Prevention & Control  

Ph. 302-744-1226 Fax 302-739-2550 

DHSS_DPH_tissuebank@delaware.gov  
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